Fiscal Year 202-21 Financial Audit


[bookmark: _GoBack]It is recommended to enter into the Independent Auditor’s Contract with Barnes, Dennig and Company, Ltd., for the audit of the period from July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021 for $22,750. The fee for last year’s audit was $21,750. A copy of the contract is enclosed. 

